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At AWDA we realize the importance of support system for individuals who have been 

incarcerated or may have background issues.  While realizing the difficulty of finding 

employment in the current job market, we realize that it is particularly difficult for individuals 

with background issues. 

At AWDA we encourage growth for all of our clients, but in particular our clients with barriers 

such as criminal backgrounds.  While realizing that many have earned that second chance, 

we also face the reality that many employers are hesitant to hire people with background 

issues.  We work diligently with our re-entry clients on a plan to help get you back to work to 

become a productive part of society once again. 

That is why it is important for our clients to participate in re-entry workshops.  Topics ranging 

from services available to newly released individuals, to the Department of Labor’s Federal 

Bonding program are discussed at our bi-weekly workshops.   

Partners like the Georgia Justice Project occasionally speak with our clients to help navigate 

through this important transition. 

To learn more about the Re-entry program, please call 404.546.3000 and speak with Mr. 

Arthur Majid.  

 


